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Wayne Bank Promotes Collin Ennis to Commercial Loan Officer  

 

Honesdale, PA – Jim Donnelly, President and Chief Executive Officer of 

Wayne Bank, is pleased to announce the promotion of Collin Ennis to 

Commercial Loan Officer. 

According to Mr. Donnelly, “I’m so proud to announce this promotion of 

Collin.  His expertise and client skills have made him an asset to our company, 

and his new role will allow Collin to work more closely with our commercial 

customers, to help them grow and expand their business.  

Since first joining Wayne Bank in 2022, Collin has served as a 

Commercial Loan Associate.  In Collin’s new role, he will be responsible for 

providing exceptional customer service, initiating new business, and deepening 

current business relationships within our Wayne and Pike County service areas.  

He is a graduate of the University of Scranton, where he earned a Bachelor of 

Science Degree in Finance.  

Wayne Bank is a subsidiary of Norwood Financial Corp., Member FDIC, 

and is located in Honesdale, Pennsylvania.  The Bank has 29 Community Offices 

serving Wayne, Pike, Monroe, Lackawanna, and Luzerne Counties in 



Pennsylvania, along with Delaware, Sullivan, Otsego, Ontario, and Yates 

Counties in New York State, including those offices operating under the Bank of 

Cooperstown and Bank of the Finger Lakes brands.  The stock trades on the 

NASDAQ Global Market under the symbol— NWFL. 
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